
 

 

 

 
 
September 14th 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Year 6 HPS Mixed Netball Lunch Time Club 
 
In order to prepare for the High 5 Netball competition which is due to be held in October, we will 
be running a Year 6 mixed netball lunchtime club.  Trials to attend this club will take place on 
Wednesday 22nd September from 12.30-13.10. 
 
Selected children will be asked to attend the following sessions on Wednesday 29th September 
and Wednesday 6th October lunchtimes. 
 
Children must wear appropriate PE kit. No jewellery. 
 
If your child would like to attend the trial on Wednesday 22nd September, please return this slip 
to Mrs Swift, via email admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk, class teacher or the quick drop box by 
Friday 17th September. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Swift  
 

 .......................................................................................................................................................................................................  

 
Year 6 Mixed Netball Lunch Time Club. Return slip to Mrs Swift via, via email admin@hayes-
pri.bromley.sch.uk, class teacher or the quick drop box by Friday 17th September. 

Name of child ................................................................................................................. Class ...................................................  

 I give permission for my child to trial for the Mixed Netball Lunch time club and If selected to 

attend the 2 further sessions. 

 I confirm my child will wear appropriate PE kit and No jewellery 

 

Signed ................................................................................................................................ Date ...................................................  
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